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7 November 2018 
 
Chairy 
School of Business 
President University 
Indonesia 
Jhanghiz Syahrivar 
Department of Marketing 
Corvinus University of Budapest 
Hungary 
 
Dear Professor Chairy 
 
I have now received the reviewer comments on your paper titled: 
 
RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN BRAND JEALOUSY AND CONSPICUOUS 
CONSUMPTION 
 
I am pleased to advise that it has been accepted for presentation at the Conference 
of the Asian Forum on Business Education (AFBE) 6-7 December 2018 to be jointly 
hosted by the Sampoerna University, Jakarta, Indonesia. 
 
The next step is for you to register for the conference and arrange accommodation. 
Registration and payment details, along with contact people for conference 
arrangements are at: 
 
http://conf.relawanjurnal.id/SU/ 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr Chris Perryer 
President 

Asian Forum on Business Education 
58 Paholyotin 55 Road 
Bangkhen 
Bangkok 
THAILAND 
Website: http//:www.afbe.biz 
Facebook: Asian Forum on Business Education (AFBE)    

http://conf.relawanjurnal.id/SU/

